
The City of Melbourne is accepting applications for the position of a part-time Police Officer, working 

approximately 28 hours per week. ILEA certification is preferred, but non-certified applicants are 

encouraged to apply. We are seeking a dedicated individual to perform a wide range of law enforcement 

and crime prevention duties. Background/drug test required. Wages DOQ. Application/job description 

available at City of Melbourne, 111 1st St., Melbourne, IA 50162, phone 641-482-3338. EOE. Applications 

will be accepted until October 10. 


